
Cuban Communist Party to Hold
VII Congress Next Year

Havana, February 24 (RHC) -– Cuba's Communist Party has agreed to hold the VII Party Congress next
year and approve a new electoral law, local media said. The holding of the Party congress in April 2016
was announced in Tuesday morning's edition of Granma newspaper.

According to the report, the new electoral law will govern general elections in 2017 that will yield a
government that will run the island starting in February 2018.
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